

REIDSVILLE DOWNTOWN CORPORATION
BOARD VACANCIES

	The Reidsville Downtown Corporation (RDC) is a non-profit organization with a goal to support growth and success of downtown businesses and foster the partnership of the City, RDC and downtown stakeholders. The objective of the Board is to promote and recruit diverse businesses to downtown Reidsville. The Board currently has two vacancies beginning January 2023. The Board Members shall serve three (3) year terms, and may serve a maximum of two (2) consecutive terms.  If you are interested in applying then please contact Robin Yount, City of Reidsville Main Street and Market Square Manager at 336-349-1111 or ryount@reidsvillenc.gov . 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Board applications are due no later than November 15, 2022 at 5:00pm.
